
LAGO VISTA ISD  
 

  
 

 
 

Announcement 
 
 
 
 
 
Please join us for a reception to welcome our new Superintendent,  
Mr. Darren Webb and his family to the Lago Vista community. 
 

Monday, January 19, 2015 
4:00pm-6:00pm 
Viking Hall Board Room 
8039  Bar-K Ranch Road 
Lago Vista, TX 78645 


